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Urgent Foundation Need
  

The Beaumont Foundation is sending out an
S.O.S in hopes of saving our biggest
fundraiser, the Beaumont Un-Auction.  The
Un-Auction raises over half of Beaumont's
annual foundation funds.  These funds pay
for staffing beyond what is funded by PPS.  In
2016-17, the foundation fund was able to
support existing and new positions including
electives.  Without the event, the additional
staffing may be in jeopardy.

Here is what you can do:
 We’re desperately seeking an Un-Auction

chair or co-chairs as well as an *event
planner/coordinator (*event
planner/coordinator position will receive a
stipend) for the 2018 event on March 10th. 
This is not a solo mission!  You’ll be backed
by the support of a team of foundation
members who are ready to be put to work and
offer guidance.  Strength in numbers is the
name of the game here and we’re hoping you
can join us in raising funds for our school.  No
experience required.  If you can lend a hand
and help us please
email: beaumontfoundation@gmail.com
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If you want to make a difference but are
unable to join the foundation on this venture,
please consider making a donation to
Beaumont Middle School
through www.allhandsraised.org

If the Foundation can find
volunteers to coordinate the
UnAuction, SAVE THE DATE: 
Saturday, March 10 
for the Beaumont UN-AUCTION 
 
Trust us:  This is not your ordinary
school fundraiser.  
(For one thing, it's NOT an auction.) 
 
When:  March 10, 2018
Where:  German American Society
   (NE 56th at Sandy/Alameda)
Featuring:  Food, beverages, fabulous raffle
packages, tons of catching up with Beaumont
parents, and fun, fun, FUN! 
 
But wait, there's more:  Can you help
secure or donate items for raffle packages? 
Have ideas?  Let us know! 
Email: BeaumontFoundation@gmail.com
 
Mark your calendar for March 10!

School Dance
 

Beaumont is holding a school dance
nextFriday, January 26 from 3:30-6pm. 

 
We are in need of parent volunteers to help
supervise and serve food.  If you are able to
help, please visit our Signup Genius to select
a task.

 
 Science Fair Help

 
We want to make sure our students have what
they need to succeed, so I just created a
DonorsChoose.org classroom project request.
Click the link below to see what our students
are up to:

 
A Colorful Science Fair

 

Calendar
 Jan 29

 No School--Teacher
Planning

 

Feb 7
 7pm PTA General Meeting

 

Feb 9
 Winterhawks Beaumont

Night
 

Mar 8
 6pm 8th Grade vs Staff

Basketball Game
 

Mar 10
 Beaumont UnAuction

 

Mar 22
 Grandparents & Special

Friends Day
 

May 9
 7pm General Meeting

 

June 8
 Last Day of School

 8th Grade Promotion
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Early contributions are critical, and any
amount helps. Thank you so much for taking
a look and considering a donation. I am so
excited to bring this project to life!

 
With gratitude,

 Ms. Mittelstadt & the Science Fair Committee
 

P.S. If you know anyone who may want to
show their support for public schools, please
pass this along.

YEARBOOK INFORMATION!!
  

Attention 8th grade parents if you are
interested in submitting a baby ad, you have
until February 15th to do this.  TIME IS
RUNNING OUT!    It has become more and
more of a tradition here at Beaumont with
each year more and more ads, so don’t delay,
submit today.  I will not be able to extend the
deadline this year.  Here’s what I’ll need:

 Baby Ad Process

1. Find an adorable photo of your 8th
grader as a baby / toddler.

2. Get the photo to Ms. Bennett; either
hard copy via her mailbox in the
Beaumont office OR email as an
attachment:BeaumontsYearbook@gmai
l.com

3. Include a message on the back of the
photo or in the body of the email. 
Maximum of 3 simple sentences, better
if it’s less than 2.   (20 words is too
much, it ends up covering the photo of
your adorable baby.)

4. Pay for the ad $15. I prefer the payment
to be made through Schoolpay.com  OR
noted on the bottom of my Yearbook
order forms found in the front office. 
Simply write “purchased baby ad” on
the “white space” at the bottom, this is
also a great place to submit your
message if you’re not doing digital. 
(School pay IS SET UP FOR BABY
ADS!) I don’t count the ad as purchased
until the money is documented. 

5. If hardcopy please include a phone
number to contact you so that you can
pick up the photo.
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6. Please note that I work on the ads in
February and will be in contact with you
about details, if needed, at that time.

Our award winning Yearbooks are on sale for
$22.  I’m fully supporting the school pay
method.  Please go onto your school pay
account and purchase a yearbook that way,
you’ll be able to view your payment. 

 If you would rather submit a form from the
front office to Ms. Bennett’s box, that’s a great
process as well or have your student give it to
Ms. Bennett (room 213).

 Please note that if your student has a
yearbook purchased by Feb. 28, I do
everything within my power to guarantee a
photo in the book, beyond the traditional
school photo.  So purchasing early is a bonus. 

 Yearbook prices increase will be increasing as
the year goes on!

Beaumont PTA
 

It's never too late to become a PTA member.
Please help us achieve our PTA
membership goal and join now if you haven't
already done so.

It's incredibly easy to pay the
membership fee online via SchoolPay!

● Go to SchoolPay www.schoolpay.com 

● Sign-in or Create an account

● Select Nonprofit Groups (along the left side
of the screen)

● Enter the required information

● Click Add and Continue Shopping

OR you can pay by cash or check (made
payable to Beaumont PTA) and return the
envelope to the front office.

Questions? Please contact Amy
at ptabeaumontmembership@gmail.com
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Winterhawks Beaumont Night -
Feb. 9

 
On February 9th, the Portland Winterhawks
will host a Beaumont Fundraising Night at
the Moda Center.  Our allotted tickets are just
$17, and $5 from every ticket purchased
through the link below comes back to
Beaumont.  Last year we had a large crowd
and it was a lot of fun! 

 
This is a great way to enjoy some hockey,
spend time with your Beaumont community,
while also raising some money for our
school.  Please click on the flyer below for
more information and to purchase tickets.
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